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Friday 11th December 2020 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
Relationship and Sex Education Policy – PARENT CONSULTATION 
 
We have reviewed our Personal, Social, Health and Economic Education (PSHEe) Policy and curriculum and 
parents were consulted on the content of that in September. That policy is available on our website. 
 
Following on from that we have now prepared our draft Relationship and Sex Education (RSE) Policy. The 
two documents are linked together as we deliver most of the RSE curriculum through the PSHE lessons. 
 
On our website you will find our draft policy for your consideration. The staff have already had an 
opportunity to comment and contribute. We are now offering it to parents for your thoughts and views. 
 
The RSE policy and Appendix can be found at: https://www.christchurchfederation.co.uk/shared-policies 
 
The policy will be open to parents for consultation until 15th January. If you would like to contribute your 
thoughts or questions to the process please email : sblower@christchurchjunior.org.uk and put RSE 
consultation in the  subject box. 
 
If necessary an amended version will then be drafted and taken to the Governing Board for approval at their 
next meeting in February. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
Mrs Blower 
Executive Head Teacher 
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